

PADUA PARENT PASTORAL CARE COMMITTEE

REPORT FOR P&F MEETING

TO BE HELD ON 13 FEBRUARY 2018

CAMPUS: GRECCIO

COORDINATOR: Sonia Yates

SCHOOL EVENTS

PAST:

Term 1

Year 5: Welcome New Parents Evening 2/2/18

Year 6: Welcome New Parents Evening 2/2/18

FUTURE:

Year 5 – Term 2 – Mother/Son Evening – Year 6 parents to assist with serving of refreshments ?

Year 6 –

FAMILY ASSISTANCE:

Nothing to report

SOCIAL EVENTS:

FUTURE:

I have had contact with both of the year 5 & 6 social co-ordinators, discussing and planning social events for the remainder of the year.

Year 5 – Planning a play in the park one afternoon in March

Year 6 – Mum's night out Friday 23rd March Venue Sasquatch, Chermside 7pm (invite is getting done up at the moment and I intend on sending that through to Lisa Farry as soon as it's finalised so she can forward onto year 6 mums).

OTHER:

Year 5 – Social events to be advised once confirmation received

Year 6 – A social event will be held each term (the year 6 social co-ordinator along with some mums have quite a few ideas in the pipeline TBA later on)

The social co-ordinators along with myself have decided to set up a generic email address for each year level for invitation r.s.v.p's only, allowing both myself and each of the year level social co-ordinators to keep track of who is coming to each event. We will set up an event on the facebook pages as well to keep track of r.s.v.p's as well.

I have also been in contact with Chris Webb regarding having something in the pipeline for parent helpers to have some sort of "gardening committee" where parents who can spare an hour or two every week (not sure how often during the week) on a rotational roster along with Year 5 & Year 6 boys who are interested in helping with the gardens can help organise the gardens. Chris has a few things in mind like we could have BBQ's to help fundraise for items for the garden. He wants the gardens to be used to their full potential and knows there's a lot of work involved. He is working out logisitics of this and I hope to have some sort of system in place perhaps by the end of this term? Will keep you informed as to what happens with this.